SPECIAL BOARD MEETING of October 29, 2007, with Mayor Don Mullen and Commissioners Amy Patterson, Alan Marsh, Hank Ross, H. N. James, and Dennis DeWolf present.

Also present were Richard Betz and Gary Nicholson.

The Mayor called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon and stated that the purpose of the meeting was to review an application for Planning Director.

The Town Administrator distributed copies of a resolution drafted by Senator John Snow requesting the release of discretionary funds for the paving of Hickory Hill Road, Chowan Drive, and Cullasaja Drive. It was noted that the Board had already assented to Senator Snow seeking these funds.

MOVED BY COMM. MARSH, SECONDED BY COMM. PATTERSON, AND UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED TO GO INTO CLOSED SESSION PURSUANT TO G. S. §143-318.11(A)(6) TO CONSIDER AN APPLICATION FOR EMPLOYMENT.

The Board interviewed a candidate for the position of Planning Director.

THE BOARD AGREED BY CONSENSUS TO GO INTO OPEN SESSION.

The Board agreed by consensus to adjourn.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was declared by the Mayor to be adjourned at 1:00 p.m.

Richard Betz, Town Clerk	